From: Jan Mckernan

Sent: 22 March 2022 17:34
To: NI Enquiries <NIEnquiries@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>
Subject: Stonehenge A303 Planning Inspectorate - a comment

Dear Sir

I have been unable to post a comment on the website regarding the plan for the A303 - I can’t see where or how
to post. Please add my comment below to the comments.

“As a resident of Shrewton and a horse rider, I am very keen to see the tunnel built. Our village is plagued by
rat runners, making our country lanes into race tracks and preventing local people from enjoying the
countryside surrounding the village. PLEASE, PLEASE, PLEASE BUILD THE TUNNEL”

Jan McKernan
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